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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

MADERO INDÚSTRIA E COMÉRCIO S.A. (“Company”), in compliance with the 

provisions of article 157, § 4, of Law No. 6,404/1976, as amended and in force 

(“Corporate Law”), and in CVM Resolution No. 44, hereby informs its shareholders and 

to the market in general that, due to the end of the interruption period of analysis of the 

current process of initial public offering of shares’ registration ("IPO"), the CVM granted, 

on January 24, 2022, the cancellation request of IPO’s registration with the CVM. The 

Company informs, however, that the IPO is still in its plans and will inform the market of 

any developments on the subject.  

 

 

Curitiba, January 26th, 2022. 

 

Silvia Emanoele P. de Paula  

Investor Relations Officer 

 


